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Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz (D) Bronx has released the following statement about the

Nomination of Metropolitan High School Student Jose Nuñez for the Presidential Scholars

Program:

“I am delighted to learn that Mr. Jose Nuñez, a high school Senior from Metropolitan High

School, is the only student in Bronx County who has been nominated by New York State

Education Commissioner Elia to apply for the Presidential Scholars Program.

Jose was among the students I recommended for consideration for this prestigious honor. I

would also like to congratulate the follow students who were among those considered by
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their schools in my Senatorial District for their excellence in academics and technical

education:

The Metropolitan High School: Jose Nuñez; Yaritza Morales

Fannie Lou Hamer Freedom High School: Crystal George; Naseem Haamid; Carlos Tax

University Heights High School: Destiny Ruiz; Dejaun Harris

Mott Hall V: Victor Bermudezcuascut; Marissa Mitchell; Giovannie Cortes

Bronx Early College Academy: Yanelka Diaz; John Flores; Junio Aviles

Morris Academy of Collaborative Studies: Lucinda Murray; Jason Garcia; Kenneth Perez

In the upcoming months, I will await the selections the Commission on Presidential Scholars

will make for semi-finalists, finalists, from New York State and around the county.  I very

proud to have nominated these students and remain confident that they will all continue to

be successful in all of their academic endeavors.”

For further information, please contact Senator Diaz at (718) 991-3161.


